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Points of Interest 

 School Pictures – Your student’s pictures were taken on this week.  Vladimir Bokov, PSAA 

Technology Director was our photographer.  He has taken several different shots of your child.  If 

you have Internet access, go to http://vbokov.jalbum.net to view your child’s photos.  The website 

is password protected, you will need to click on the album and enter password: pictures2020. You 

will then select the picture you would like printed.  Email Mr. Bokov:  pictures@psaa.org   Include 

your child’s name, grade, and indicate the photo number you wish to have printed. If you still need 

the picture order form, it is attached below.  

 Morning Drop-Off –Please remain in your vehicle for one of our screening team to come to you for 

your daily morning temperature & wellness check.  

 Need another Face Mask? –The PSAA Class of 2023 has been making face masks as a fundraiser 

for their class. There is a selection of these masks available for purchase at the front desk for $7 each 

or for more options of fabrics or for children’s sized masks; you can order them online with this link 

or see the attached flyer for more information. https://sites.google.com/view/psaa-2023-mask-

fundraiser/home?authuser=2  

 Emergency Kits – Friday, September 25
th

 is the final day to provide your student with an 

Emergency Kit. Any student who doesn’t have one after that deadline will have one provided and 

their account will be charged.  

 Hot Lunch – Our hot lunch program is currently put on hold due to increased COVID-19 safety 

measures on campus. Students will need to bring a lunch each day to school. Ordering food to be 

delivered to campus is also suspended due to increased safety measures at this time.  

 Playground Closed before & after school – Our playground is closed to all before school & after 

school to everyone except those signed-in to our After School Care program. Thank you for your 

understanding. 

 Volunteers – If you plan to volunteer on campus when safety precautions allow, you must have a 

current background screening on file. Volunteer options includes but is not limited to helping in the 

classroom, driving on field trips, & helping with hot lunch. Screenings are good for 3 years. If you 

would like to become a volunteer, the instructions are attached, or if you need to check the status of 

your screening please contact the school office.  

 Parking Spaces – All numbered spaces on campus are assigned and reserved for teachers and 

students between 7 am and 4 pm. Please use the “Visitor” spaces by the office when you are on 

campus during the day. Or you can use the un-numbered spaces facing the field during drop-off and 

pick-up. 
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 Hot Lunch Helpers – If you are able to help with our hot lunch program when it is able to restart, 

you must have a current Food Handlers License. If you need to renew or apply for a license, please 

visit your County’s Health Services website to complete the online requirements.  

 

Important Dates to Remember 

Oct 13
th

 Picture Retakes 

Oct 15
th

 Great Washington Shakeout Earthquake Preparedness Drill 

Oct 23
rd

 End of 1
st
 Quarter 

 

Sharks Athletics  

All sports have been postponed till later in the year, due to current safety protocols. When sports resume, 

to find the most accurate list of game times, practice times & locations, please check the Athletics page 

on the school website at www.ksdaschool.org.  
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